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February 3, 2023

To whom it may concern,

This letter hereby confirms that Francesco Celle has been accepted as a participant in the Three Year
Retreat Program at the Milarepa Retreat Center in Schneverdingen, Germany. The retreat will begin

on August 1st, 2023 and conclude on November 4th, 2026.
Francesco possesses all the qualifications required by the center for participation and will undergo
the mandatory preparatory program of a 100 day retreat beginning in March. This retreat with also

be held at the Milarepa Retreat Center under the direction of myself and Giorgio Savigliano.

Please feel free to contact me for any further inquiries at dechen108@hotmail.com.

Sincerely,

Rachel Dodds

é

Retreat Master (Drupon) of the Milarepa Retreat Center
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